Irish Repudlican Brocherhood

Her Majesty the Queen,
Buckingham Palace,
London,

SW1A 1AA

20™ April 2022.

By Certified Post

Subject: The Sovereign Territory of Eire

Dear Queen Elizabeth,

| note that we have not received any response from you to our letter dated 22" March 2022 within
the stated timeframe. We take it in the circumstances that you do not contest our stated position
that the Papal Bull Laudabiliter of 1155 is void ab initio. It follows that any subsequent claims by the
Crown to have authority to deal with the sovereign territory of Eire inter alia The Crown of Ireland

Act 1542 can hold no principle or rule of law or equity.

The Sovereignty of the Nation of Eire is inalienable and the land and the Sovereign Territory of Eire
belongs to the People of Ireland and to them alone.

The Irish Republican Brotherhood has publicly restated the claim for the People of Ireland’s rights to
the Sovereign Territory and assets every year for the last 106 years. These rights are not contested

and the ongoing claim remains extant.

We trust the above is in order but if you disagree or believe that we are mistaken with any of our
statements please let us have your response to this letter within 22 days from today’s date.

We await hearing.
Yours Faithfully,

John D Flanagan

airman, IRB Supreme Council.

¢.c. Pope Francis, Apostolic Palace, 00120, Vatican City.

The Mermaid House, Liscannor, County Clare, Eire, V95 DKF7.



